
Permission form for photos to be displayed on promotional materials, Facebook, or web site 
 

Royal Rangers 
Northern New England District 

 
 

 
Throughout the year there may be events where photographs or videotapes will be taken by Royal Ranger staff, parents or 
other Royal Ranger participants.  The Royal Ranger ministry may display pictures and videos in a variety of ways that 
reasonably portray various aspects of the program. Photos of boys participating in past events are often used in 
promotional materials for upcoming events. In addition, photos of rangers participating in outpost and district events may 
be posted to the Royal Ranger web site or Facebook page for the enjoyment of the boys, their family and friends.  

I give permission for my child’s photograph to appear on the Royal Rangers web site or in promotional materials.  

I further release the Northern New England District Royal Rangers, and any of its employees or agents, from any 
compensation or damages in its use of photographs or videotapes dissemination via the website, Facebook page, or in 
print format. 
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________________ Date: __________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________________________________ 
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